
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Greater Newburyport Chamber Hires New Vice President 

 

Newburyport, MA - April 22, 2024 - The Greater Newburyport Chamber of Commerce and 

Industry is proud to announce the appointment of Tom Rosa as its new Vice President, effective 

April 22nd. Tom Rosa will be working closely alongside President Nate Allard to further the 

Chamber's mission and support the local business community. 

A resident of Topsfield, Tom Rosa brings a wealth of experience and a diverse background to his 

new role. With a strong foundation in nonprofits, the arts, hospitality, and community 

development, Tom is well-equipped to contribute to the Chamber's initiatives and drive 

positive change within the Greater Newburyport area. 

Nate Allard, President of the Greater Newburyport Chamber of Commerce, expressed his 

excitement about Tom's appointment, stating, "I am thrilled to announce Tom Rosa's 

appointment as our Vice President. Having worked alongside Tom in various capacities within 

our community's nonprofits, I have witnessed firsthand his unwavering dedication, strategic 

vision, and exceptional leadership skills." 

Allard continued, "Tom's commitment to service and his deep understanding of our local 

businesses make him the perfect fit for this role. With his innovative approach and 

collaborative spirit, I am confident that Tom will play a pivotal role in driving the Chamber's 

mission forward, fostering economic growth, and nurturing meaningful connections within our 

vibrant community." 

In response to his appointment, Tom Rosa stated, " I’m thrilled to be joining the team in 

beautiful Newburyport to help carry on the mission and work of the Chamber. I am very excited 

to support all the businesses throughout the region that my family, friends and I have been 

enjoying and I’m looking forward to meeting many more in this new role!” 
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Tom Rosa's appointment as Vice President of the Greater Newburyport Chamber of Commerce 

reflects the organization's commitment to excellence and its dedication to serving the needs of 

businesses and residents alike. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Nate Allard 

President 

Greater Newburyport Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

978-270-5219 

nallard@newburyportchamber.org 

 

-END- 


